
From: Council
To: Matt Aamot; Mark Personius; Becky Boxx; Ashley Ubil
Subject: FW: Support the fossil fuel moratorium extension
Date: Monday, January 28, 2019 8:12:48 AM

 
 
From: Julia Spencer [mailto:juliafspencer@gmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, January 26, 2019 7:04 AM
To: Council
Subject: Support the fossil fuel moratorium extension
 
Council members,
 
Thank you for all you do to safeguard our community, including protecting our safety and the
environmental health of the Salish Sea.
 
I'm grateful for past moratoriums the Council has put on fossil fuel proposals, and I strongly
urge you to extend the moratorium again now while a more permanent ordinance can be
finalized and put in place that will continue to protect us from the dangers of these types of
projects.
 
I am unable to attend Tuesday's meeting on this topic, so please count my voice among those
you will hear from in support of extending this important moratorium - and thank you again!
 
With appreciation,
Julia Spencer
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